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03/12/19

Christmas Celebration


Discovery Special Academy Christmas Celebration

[bookmark: _GoBack]We would like to invite all parents/guardians of Hanna’s, Sarah’s and Michelle’s class to come along to our Christmas Celebration on Tuesday 17th December 

The celebration will take place in the school hall at 9:35am. Doors will open at 9:20am 
Please do not arrive before 9:20am 

Please indicate on the reply slip below how many tickets you require. We are only able to allocate 2 tickets per child in the first instance. This is so that we meet Health & Safety Fire Regulations. 

If there are any tickets left over, we will inform all parents so that extra can be given on a first come first served basis.

Only those visitors with a ticket will be allowed in on the day so please help us with this as you will be asked for your ticket upon arrival.

We really look forward to seeing you and sharing your child’s performance.

Jennifer Duncan
Head Teacher


--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Discovery Christmas Celebration Tickets

Childs Name _______________________________ Class ___________________

I require 	1    	2          Tickets for the 9:35am Celebration on Tuesday 17th December 

We are only able to allocate 2 tickets max

Signed ________________________________________________
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Discovery Special Academy    Kedward Avenue    Middlesbrough  TS3 9DB



T: 01642 248333   E: enquires@discoveryspecialacademy.org.uk



discoveryspecialacademy.org.uk



Ms J Duncan
BA (Hons)
Head Teacher











